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Letter from the
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Dear Westminster Families, 

Over the last 12 months, we have experienced God working on our campus in
so many different ways! God has blessed us with such incredible students,
parents and faculty members and with His help, much has been
accomplished. We continue to whole-heartedly pursue the mission of the
school and pray that God would work in the lives of our students as we seek to
train the next generation of Christian leaders. 

In this State of the School Report, you will find important highlights from the last
12 months and exciting plans for the future. You will also find instructions for
securing your child’s placement for the 2025-2026 school year. 

Re-enrollment is now open and I encourage you to secure your child’s
placement by January 31. All open spots will be made available to prospective
families beginning February 1. The re-enrollment fee is discounted through
January 31 and we encourage you to take advantage of the savings. 

I am blessed to serve alongside such an incredible team of faculty and staff as
we partner with your family. We continue to be amazed at what God is doing
on our campus and we look forward to all that He has for us in the future. 

In Christ, 

Jared T. Clark
Head of School



Academic Update

The 32 members of the Class of 2024 earned over $3.6 million in college
scholarships. This is the highest scholarship totals in school history. Our recent
graduates are attending the following colleges and universities:

Westminster continues to outperform its peers on the SAT scoring an average of
1184 over the last three years. The 2024 Average SAT score was 1143 in Oconee County
Schools, 1030 in the state of Georgia, and 995 in the United States. During this same
period, the top 10% of our students scored an average score of 1517. 

95% of our graduates qualify for The Hope Scholarship.

Our faculty averages 17 years of teaching experience and 9 years of service at
Westminster. 

Westminster currently enrolls 443 students, the highest total in school history.

Westminster offers 15 Advanced Placement and Dual Enrollment Courses.

Westminster is accredited by the Southern Association of Independent Schools and
is a candidate member for the Council on Educational Standards and
Accountability. 

Westminster consistently outperforms its peers in standardized testing. Due to the
hard work of our students and faculty, Westminster exceeded the scores of CESA,
SAIS, and GISA schools in 98% of content area scores during the 2024 CTP5 (ERB)
Test administration. 



Athletic Update

Our Varsity Boys Soccer team brought home the title of Georgia Independent
Athletic Association AA State Champions, making them back to back state
champions. The Varsity Girls Soccer team finished as the State Runner Up. 

We introduced Rank One, our online platform for athletic forms, advancing and
enhancing the parent athletic experience. All physicals are now required to be
uploaded to this platform including signatures on the Participation Forms
(Concussion, Sudden Cardiac Arrest, Heat Policy) through the portal.

Over 85% of our Upper School students participate in at least one sport.

Our Lower School students continue to expand in their athletic opportunities,
participating  in flag football, premier league basketball, volleyball, and
cheerleading.

Our middle and high school teams now utilize the Band App as their primary
communication platform, simplifying and developing strong communication
systems across our athletic programs. Visit the athletics tab of our website to
access this information.



Fine Arts Update

In the spring, Westminster claimed the title of Georgia Independent School
Association AA Literary State Champions.

This fall, our One Act Performance of “Anne of Green Gables”won the title of GISA AA
State Runner Up.

Join us on April 24-25 as our lower and middle school students present our spring
musical “Finding Nemo.”



Financial Update
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24-25 Budget: $4.6 million
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Over 70% of our budget is allocated to the salaries and benefits of our faculty
and staff.

Westminster continues to operate on a balanced budget each year and uses any
excess funds for campus improvements and reserves. 



Generosity and Growth
During the period of January 1, 2024 through December 31,
2024, Westminster has received gifts totaling $1,036,702. 

$671,710
Rise and Build Campaign

$87,000
Corporate Partnership

$277,992
GA GOAL Tax Credit Scholarships

Giving Report

$1,036,702
Total Giving



Gold

Due to the generosity of our 2024 Corporate Partners, Westminster was able
to enhance campus security and purchase new bleachers for the gym.

Corporate Partners

Platinum Plus Platinum Elite

Blue White



Campus Expansion

14 classrooms that are significantly
larger than our current classrooms

STEM Lab/ Maker Space

Media Center

Our Campus Expansion continues to progress and we look forward to
the completion of the new Lower School Building in the summer of
2025. The completion of this building will improve the Westminster
experience for all students by:

Additional classroom space for our Upper School in the
current Lower School Building

Removing the aging modulars from campus thus
improving the aesthetics and appearance of our campus

Providing 60 much-needed new parking spaces
on campus

Improving the traffic flow on campus and reducing
the time parents spend in carline 

Reducing the distance that Upper School students
travel to their classes

1) Providing a state of the art education space for our
Lower School Students which will include:

2) Creating more education space for our Upper School
Students which will include:

Art and Music
Classrooms

Dedicated office space for
our Lower School Staff

Increased safety measures

3) Improving campus logistics which will include:



Looking to the Future

Check out our new website by visiting www.wcalions.org.

Lower School Students will experience expanded STEM opportunities in our new
STEM Lab/Maker Space for the 25-26 school year. 

We continue to expand opportunities for Computer Science in the Upper School.

All students will be provided expanded opportunities in apologetics and Biblical
worldview training. 

*These priorities are taken from our
Five Year Strategic Plan (2024-2029)

We continue to expand opportunities for partnering with our parents through
parent education and discipleship opportunities.

Westminster is in the final stages of becoming a Member of Council of the Council of
Educational Standards and Accountability. Westminster has been a candidate
school for several years and we look forward to joining this prestigious group of
Christian School around the United States. 



Grade Level

Tuition Information

2025-2026
Annual Tuition

Pre-K4 (5 Day)
K-6th

7th-9th
10th-12th

$5,995
$11,300
$11,900
$12,600

Westminster desires to maintain a tuition level that is affordable for our families.
We believe that the value proposition for the Westminster experience is
extremely strong when compared to other private schools in our area. 

School Kindergarten Lower School  Middle School High School

Athens Academy $15,200 $19,925 $22,450 $22,975

Athens Christian $8,500 $8,500 $9,300 $9,950

Bethlehem
Christian $12,200 $12,200 $13,100 $13,700

George Walton
Academy $13,200 $13,200 $15,300 $15,950

Monsignor
Donovan N/A N/A N/A $13,965

Prince Avenue $12,840 $12,840 $14,496 $14,496

St. Joseph $10,600 $10,600 $10,600 N/A

Tuition Comparison



We now invite our current Westminster families to secure
placement for the 25-26 school year. Enrollment will open to
new families on February 1st.
 

To Access Family Portal:
   

Please go to www.factsmgt.com.

Select Parent Login from the menu bar and FACTS Family Portal from the
drop-down menu.

Type in your username and password. If you have forgotten your
username or password, please click on the link provided.

Our district code is WM-GA.

After logging in, click on Apply/Enroll in the left menu.

Click on the Enrollment/Re-enrollment link.

Our Online Enrollment system will open with a link to the enrollment packet
for your child. The online process should take approximately 10 minutes to
complete. Your information will be saved if you need to exit and return later.
If your family is not planning to re-enroll, please follow the steps above and
simply click "will not enroll."

If you plan to apply for financial aid through FACTS, please do so now as the
deadline is March 1st. If you have any questions about the process, please
contact Laura Briscoe at (706)-796-9372, ext. 101.

Re-enrollment
Instructions

Re-Enrollment Fee
By January 31st

Late Re-enrollment Fee 

$100 per student
(Max of $275 per family)

Re-enrollment fees will be billed by February 15th 

$200 per student
(Max of $500 per family)



2025-2026 Academic Calendar



Where Your Child Spends
17,000 Hours Matters.

Thank You for Another Great Year!


